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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

I am uncategorically opposed to the Stibnite Gold Project. The more I read about this the more it sounds like an

evil plot in a Science Fiction movie.  Expanding mine pits for a proposed cyanide vat leach gold mine, that puts

wilderness at risk. We are living in a time period that finds increasing environmental dangers every day. We need

to think about our children's future and the future of our imperiled planet, not place more problems there. Please

finish cleaning up the old mine site and do not fail further into folly for the future!

Thank you for considering my viewpoint,

Sincerely,

Karen Anderson


